

Senator Bonacic Presents City of Middletown Officials with Pen Certificates Commemorating Legislation Signed into Law

JOHN J. BONACIC February 10, 2016



(Albany, NY)-Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) presented City of Middletown Mayor Joseph DeStefano, City of Middletown Director of Community Development Maria Bruni, and Director of the Business Improvement District John Degnan, with two pen certificates commemorating legislation that was recently signed into law. Both bills would assist the City in its day-to-day operations. During the meeting, Senator Bonacic and Mayor DeStefano discussed several key issues facing the City, and how they could all continue to work together to move Middletown forward.

Pictured L-R are, Mayor Joseph DeStefano, Director of Community Development Maria Bruni, and Director of the Business Improvement District John Degnan.